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Annual Fundraiser
This year’s annual fundraiser was a great success.
Thanks to all who bought tickets and came out to 
support the tribe. 

A BIG THANKS! for heading up this years fundraiser 
and trap shoot goes out to Oscar Joseph, he did a 
great job. Also thanks to Steve Dunton for his 
outstanding job barbecuing this year. Also to John 
Piatti Sr. and Jr. for cooking the oysters, sausage and 
peppers. Thanks to Pam Flood for the great deserts 
and everyone else who helped cook. Thank you to 
all the council who provided prize baskets for the 
drawing. Thanks to Russ Pierce for running the trap 
shoot. Thanks to Dayn Sciocchetti for running 
almost everything else with her helpers, Bruce 
Flood, Tracy Hughes, and Alan Sciocchett. And a 
special THANKS TO ALL WHO BOUGHT TICKETS. 
Your support helps keep our newsletter going 
along with our office and our educational non-
profit. Gary Pierce.
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  Tribal Opportunity to sell traditional and contemporary items at the San Luis County Museum. 
Dan Carpenter, Museum financial director is looking for tribal members interested in selling their tradi-
tional or contemporary items in the museum gift shop. The museum is willing to buy or consign your 
items. He is wanting to honor the Native Americans of this area. If you are interested please call Dan at 
805-543-0638 ext.12 and he will set up a meeting with you and the museum's buyer. What a great oppor-
tunity to educate the public about the people of the Salinan Tribe.

Tribal updates

A BIG THANKS! 
To all who sent in their Carcieri v Salazar letters. Many 
received positive responses from our representatives 
in Congress and the Senate. Hopefully all will agree 
that this case is unlawful, and that all Native American 
Tribes recognized after 1934 also have the right to have 
land put into trust for them by the federal government.

Reminder that all card holding members can go the Santa Ynez Clinic for in house Medical and Dental. 
The Clinic phone number is 805-688-7070.

Monitoring update:
Remember although there has not been much moni-
toring lately we encourage all monitors to keep edu-
cating yourself. Lately there has been some great 
opportunities for monitors to attend outside training 
such as archaeological field schools and courses 
pertaining to environmental laws. There is usually a fee 
for many of these courses, however so far some tribal 
members have applied for scholarships and have had 
their fee waved. Call the office or check the tribal web 
site for upcoming training opportunities.

We are currently updating our monitoring list. So If 
you have already attended the tribal training we will 
be contacting you to see if you are still interested in 
monitoring for the tribe.  We will also be doing some 
testing to see what people are qualified to do. So read 
your handbook. John Burch, Traditional Lead and Gary 
Pierce, Contemporary Lead

SUMMER SOLSTICE
This years Summer Solstice Celebration will 
be Monday June 21st at the Morro Rock 
south parking lot area. Sorry, there are no 
more openings. Come and support your 
tribe and tribal members who will be 
ascending Lesamo.  Although the list is full 
for climbers. There may be a last minute 
opening if someone does not show up. I 
would like to remind tribal members that it 
is at my discretion to choose who will go,  if I feel that you are not fit to climb I may ask that you not join those 
who are going. I don’t want anyone getting hurt or hurting someone else because they are not in good physi-
cal shape.  Also if you are a tribal member you should be out supporting this event. 

Remember there are no drugs or alcohol at tribal functions. For more information call John Burch, Traditional
Lead 805-235-2730.

Lesamo

June General Meeting
This months general meeting will be Sunday June 13.
It will be at the Del Mar Park in Morro Bay. Potluck 
lunch begins at noon followed by our meeting from 
1p.m. to 3 p.m.. Hope to see you there!

Agenda Items:
Old Business: 
Fundraisers
School Presentation                  
Margarita Village update
Federal Recognition update
Monitoring update       
New Business: Summer Solstice



Tribal updates

Tribal business meetings start at 6:30 pm The first 10 minutes are reserved for open comment from tribal members or can 
be used by council members for input on a personal matter that they may want to bring before the council.
To reserve this time you must call the Tribal office by Monday before the next business meeting. If the matter needs further 
attention it will be put on the agenda for the following week or when time allows.

  Business Meeting Protocol

  John Burch and Antonia 
Cozzolino are working with 
John Warren to once again 
bring to the public more of our 
music and songs by being part 
of the performances taking 
part at the Missions. If you  can 
sing or play an instrument and 
would also be interested in 
joining them Please call John 
Burch at 235-2730.

Tribal updates

REMEMBER! Write or email the office with any articles for the newsletter by the 15th of the month for 
the upcoming Newsletter. All photographs must be original scanned and sent to pgi@sti.net we 
will not use copy machine pictures.  Check us out at: pgigraphics.com

Mission San Maguel
From left to right, John Warren, 
Roseanna Maxwell, Father Larry, 

Antonia Cozzolino, Angeline 
Tayler, and John Burch.



Tribal Sponsors

We have new T-Shirts $15.00 ea.  Colors blue, maroon, and for sizes call 805.460.9202

How do you get an ad on the 
  Salinan Tribal Sponsor Page?   

It’s easy. Send your card or ad along with a donation of 
$25.00 to the Salinan Tribal Office. Your ad will then be 
placed here for 3 months. If you wish to place the ad for 
a year you may do so by sending a donation check for 
$90.00. Ads are also placed on the Tribal website at

www.salinantribe.com

We will also have T-Shirts at all general 
meetings for purchase.

Thank you for your support, all purchases 
help with Tribal needs and events.



Dayna Sciocchetti
1256 Frances St.
Paso Robles, CA 93446
805.227.7137
dsciocchetti7601@gmail.com

Sharon Thomas
500 Island St.
Morro Bay, CA 93442
805.772.8372
sheshopsharon@aol.com

Contemporary Lead:
Gary Pierce
9750 Carmelita
Atascadero, CA 93422
805.466.6458
tinker119@tesn.net

Traditional Lead:
John Burch
c/o Atascadero Ins.
7070  Morro Rd. #A 
Atascadero, CA 93422
805.235.2730
salinantribe@aol.com

Pam Flood
460 Chorro Creek
Morro Bay, CA 93442
805.540.1782
salinantribe@aol.com

Susan Latta
PO Box 817
Gonzales, CA 93926
831.675.3037
salinansue@aol.com

Oscar Joseph
PO Box 526
Shandon, CA 93461
805.769.6056
805.226.8704
big-o-savage@hotmail.com

TRIBAL COUNCIL

Tribal Office     7070 Morro Road, #A     Atascadero, CA 93422
Phone: 805.460.9202     Fax: 805.460.9204     Email: salinantribe@aol.com

Bruce Flood
1256 Terebinth Lane
Templeton, CA 93465
805.434.9891 (home)
805.459.0635 (cell)

        Elder Council:
Yvonne Ayala
138 Mildred Ave.
King City, CA 93930
(831) 385-6600

Francine Martinez
3816 Pintail Ct.
Merced, CA 95340
(209) 769-8287
SassySalinan@aol.com  

Mary Rodgers
8670 Portola Rd.
Atascadero, CA 93422
805.674.1525
marytwohawks@gmail.com

George Burch
14650 Morro Rd.
Atascadero CA 93422
(805) 466-3061

June 2010
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
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Tribal
Business
meeting

 Tribal business meetings are the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of each month

General
Meeting

Happy Birthday
Elder

Gabel Montelongo

Happy Birthday
Elder

Johnnie Piatti

Happy Birthday
Elder

Janice Cooper

Happy Birthday
Elder

Dorothy Barrios

Summer
Solstice

Happy Birthday
Elder

Joan Pryor

Tribal
Business
meeting

Yvonne Davis
1699 Sage Ave.
Los Osos, CA. 93402
(805) 391-3619
palmtrezz@aol.com

John Piatti Sr.
PO Box 4327
Paso Robles, CA 93447
(805) 467-2548
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Vision of the Salinan Tribe

We, as the Salinan Tribe, follow the way of our ancestors as we walk the path of
   our heritage toward becoming complete individuals. We exercise our rights as a 
sovereign entity. We continue to reawaken our culture. Each and every tribal 
member has an equal voice.
We, as the Salinan Tribe, commit to honoring the rights of each and every tribal

member to practice our spiritual, individual, or religious beliefs. We remember and
     honor our ancestors, elders, and children now and for all generations to come.

We as the Salinan Tribe, continue to gather as a tribal family.

REMEMBER TO PRAY TO kensha:nel (CREATOR) TO keeheak (PROTECT) ALL lu wa' (MEN) AND lets'e 
(WOMAN) SERVING IN THE WAR. AND BRING THEM Ta'ma (HOME) SAFE.  


